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Sub:   Regarding webcast of the Sensitization Programme on -Sexual offences
and Sentencing Policy

Under  the  subject  cited  above,    as  directed  by  Hon'ble  the

Chief Justice, the Madhya Pradesh  State Judicial Academy is webcasting   a

Sensitization  Programme  on  -  Sexual  offences  and  Sentencing  Policy

through   video-conferencing   on   30th   September,   2018   from   10.30   a.in.

onwards  which  shall  be  addressed by Hon'ble  Shri  Justice  Sujoy Paul  and

Hon'ble Shri Justice C.V. Sixpurkar.

Therefore, you are requested to make it convenient to attend the

address    through  video-conferencing.    Kindly  impress  upon  all  the  Judges

posted  at  headquarter  of your  district  (and  tehsil  headquarters  where  VC

facility  is   available)  to  attend  the  webcast  30th  September,  2018  from

10.30  a.in.  onwards.    The  District  Judges  are  requested  to  ensure  that  the

Judges posted in their districts positively attend the webcast and certify their

participation to the High Court.

In     this     regard,     it     is     also     requested     to     direct     the

System Officer/Analyst of your District to make all  arrangements regarding

proper installation of videoconferencing so that no problem arises on the day

of the demonstration.

The System Officer of your District may be directed to ensure

proper functioning of video conferencing facility in co-ordination with local

BSNL   authorities.   He   may   further   be   directed   to   connect   the   video

conferencing before one hour i.e.  9.30 AM   from the commencement of the



address.     If  any  problem  arises  during  the  session,  you  are  requested  to

contact  Shri  Gaurav  Singh,  Assistant  Registrar  (IT),  High  Court  of M.P.,

Jabalpur  on  mobile  number  09009967500  or  Shri  Rahul  Jaltodiya,  System

Officer, MPSJA, Jabalpur on his mobile number 09685229141 for getting the

problem resolved.

Information regarding response  of the  Judges  be  sent through

email  to  the  Madhya  Pradesh  State  Judicial  Academy.  This  is  required  to

remove the problems, if any,   faced during webcasting of any programme in

future.


